
TO:   Chair Craven and Members of the House Judiciary Committee 
 
FROM:  Everytown for Gun Safety Action Fund 
 
RE:   Gun Safety Legislation 
   
DATE:  3/26/2025 
 

To Chair Craven and Honorable Members of the House Judiciary Committee: 

We are writing to indicate our support of the following bills: 
 

❖ House Bill 5436 
❖ House Bill 5651 
❖ House Bill 5652 
❖ House Bill 5654 
❖ House Bill 5891 

 
Additionally, we would like to indicate our opposition of the following bill: 
 

❖  House Bill 5935 
 
Please pass these common-sense gun safety bills out of committee and to the House floor with a 
recommendation for passage. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Emily Michalakes 
Everytown for Gun Safety  
 
 


